
Four Physical Sciences students
awarded the 2024 UCI Chancellor's
Award of Distinction
Monday, May 13, 2024

The Chancellor’s Award of Distinction recognizes an exceptional group of graduating
students who exhibit a commitment to cutting-edge research, leadership, or service
to UC Irvine. The award recognizes UC Irvine’s most outstanding undergraduates. 

Four School of Physical Sciences students were selected as 2024 Chancellor's Award
of Distinction: 

Nathan Goodwin Chen
School of Physical Sciences

Alicia Grace Chuang
Donald Bren School of Information & Computer Sciences



School of Physical Sciences

Justin Huy Lee
School of Biological Sciences
School of Physical Sciences

Ben Rose
School of Biological Sciences
School of Physical Sciences

 

Congratulations to all recipients of the 2024 Chancellor's Award of Distinction. 

Read more about the award here. 

UCI Alumni
News Briefs
View PDF

https://engage.alumni.uci.edu/s/chancellors-award-of-distinction
https://engage.alumni.uci.edu/s/chancellors-award-of-distinction
https://ps.uci.edu/news-categories/news-briefs
https://ps.uci.edu/print/pdf/node/3097

